
  
 
 

05   PAGE 1 OF 2 

Report 05.243 
Date 23 May 2005 
File TP/01/02/02 

Committee Regional Land Transport 
Author Joe Hewitt  Manager Access Planning 

Access Planning Manager's Report - Work in Progress 

1. Purpose 

To update the Committee about the work of the Access Planning team. 

2. Significance of the Decision 

The matters in this report do not trigger the significance policy of the Council 
or otherwise trigger section 76(3)(b) of the Local Government Act 2002. 

3. Comment 

3.1 Regional Land Transport Strategy Review 

3.1.1 Vision, objectives and policies 

Drafts of these were agreed by the Committee at its meeting on 14 December 
2004. 

3.1.2 Western Corridor Review 

The review is continuing in accordance with an agreed programme. A meeting 
of the Committee will be held on 7 July to approve a preferred package for 
consultation.  

3.1.3 CBD Corridor Study 

The first stage of technical work is nearing completion. We are aiming to have 
a draft corridor plan developed in July to go to Wellington City Council and 
the RLTC in August. 
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3.1.4 Wellington Regional Strategy Coordination 

Every possible effort is being made to coordinate the consideration of strategic 
transport options with the Wellington Region Strategy process which is 
planning on a public consultation process around high level outcomes in mid 
2005. The RLTS review process will then develop a draft RLTS for public 
consultation in late 2005. 

3.1.5 Demand Management Strategy 

A draft demand management strategy has been developed and is the subject of 
a separate report to the Committee.  

3.2 Regional road safety week 

A campaign targeting intersection safety was run between 20 March and 9 
April. The “Give way OK!” campaign was a collaborative effort between 
Greater Wellington, the regions’ Road safety coordinators and LTNZ’s safety 
representatives. Feedback about the campaign has been positive. 

4. Communications 

There is nothing to communicate. 

5. Recommendation 

That the Committee receive this report. 
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